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Allied Bank and UCPB to
Continue Using CPRs

In view of the ongoing Bills Payment System enhancements

and review of the Collection and Remittance Agreements (CRAs)

with Allied Bank and United Coconut Planters Bank, employers,

members and other premium payors are advised that both banks

will continue to use the existing Contribution Payment

Return Forms (ME-5, MI-5 and Min-5) until March 31, 2011 or

until their CRAs are signed.

 

For more information, please contact the Accreditation

Division of the Treasury Department at (02)634-0239.
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